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NRC TO MEET WITH ENERGY NORTHWEST TO DISCUSS 
 COLUMBIA GENERATING STATION 

 
 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will meet with Energy Northwest 
officials on Oct 15 to discuss performance improvement initiatives for the Columbia Generating 
Station located near Richland, Wash. 

 
The meeting is open to public observation and will begin at 1 p.m. in the NRC’s Region 

IV office at 1600 E. Lamar Blvd., in Arlington, Texas.  Members of the public will have an 
opportunity to ask questions or make comments after the business portion of the meeting is 
concluded. 

 
NRC officials and Energy Northwest officials will discuss licensee initiatives and 

progress in improving human performance at the plant. 
 
A phone bridge is available to members of the public by calling 1-888-469-0505 and 

entering pass code 54303. 
 

 
 

### 
 

News releases are available through a free Listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 
link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 
posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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